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A janitor is available on Fridays at 7.00–8.00 am on Sorögatan 45, entrance from Ärvingegången  

Telephone 08-751 58 79

Sorögatan 29
The  front  doors  has  been  replace,  the
elevator is currently being assembled during
a  couple  of  weeks,  apartments  are  being
inspected and any interior repairs are being
planned.  The  big  remaining  issue  is  the
facade and windows of the stairwell.  
Unfortunately the insurance companies has
shown to be a bit difficult to work with which
creates more work for the board.

Tire change
Most  of  you  have  collected  your  summer
tires.  If  you  have  collected  them  but  not
turned  in  your  winter  tires  you  need  to
inform us before 15th of April that you want
to keep your spot. This note or booking of a
time  slot  for  collecting  or  turning  in  tires
should be sent to dack@fano.se

Rats
Unfortunately  we  have  a  rats  in  our
association.  Please  don’t  leave  left-overs
outside and if you want to feed birds, make
sure  it’s  above  ground  where  rats  can’t
reach. 

Glass terrace
It’s  forbidden  to  use  Jacuzzi,  pools  or
similar on the glass terrace.  

Dog owners
You whom are a dog owner and walks your
dog on our common lawns are showing a
great deal of disrespect to your neighbors.
It’s  forbidden  to  walk  your  dog  within  our
association  and  you  are  referred  to  other
areas, even if it’s a longer walk. 

Cleaning day
Because  of  the  Corona-pandemic  we  will
reduce  the  cleaning  day  to  just  have
containers  on  site.  There  will  be  no
organized  cleaning  or  “fika”.  If  you  would
happen  to  go  out  and  pick  up  some
garbage,  we  won’t  stop  you  but  we  don’t
expect you to. The containers will be on site
May 10th between 10 and 13. 

Pre-meeting
Because  of  the  Corona-pandemic  we
cancel this happening as well.  If you have
any  questions  please  send  them  to
styrelsen@fano.se

Annual meeting
As  we  announced  in  the  previous  Fanö
News we will  have the annual meeting on
the 28th of May at 18:30 in the dining hall of
Kvarnbacka school. 

We  are  currently  working  on  having  the
meeting  according  to  plan  but  we  are  of
course  tracking  the  development  of  the
pandemic.  When we are  getting  closer  to
the meeting and realizing that we can’t have
it in a safe matter, there is a possibility to
postpone it. 

We have a board meeting on May 4th and
we will know more then.

Engage in the association!
The nominating committee is constantly on
the  look  for  dedicated  people  who  are
willing  to  contribute  to  Fanö  with  their
knowledge and skills.  If  you are interested
in  working as  a  Fanö board  member? Or
perhaps  helping  out  in  the  nominating
committee?  The  leisure  committee?  Then
you are most welcome to contact us at:
valberedning@fano.se
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